
The board held a regular meeting on 3-4-2019 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Dave Lang-
President called the meeting to order-.  The following also were present: Trustees-Jeremy Saling and 
Jay Clark, Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Zoning Inspector-Ron Duda, Road Worker-Rick Johnson and 
residents Jim Gorley, Kenny Johnson and Licking County Deputy May. 
  
The pre-approved minutes from the 2-18-19 meeting were signed by the trustees. 

 

Old Business 
Saling- Changed more items on the website. 
Clark- None 
Lang- The inside faucets are on at the garage. Received a thank you from the Fuentes on Parr Rd. 
for the new culvert. 

 

New Business 
Saling- Took call from Joyce Vest re: cemetery lots. 
Clark- None 
Lang- Took call from a person that lives in Wisconsin re: William Harris buried in Linnville Cemetery. 
He wants to put a plaque on the headstone, Lang gave permission.  He will call monument co in 
Zanesville that fixed the headstone.  Replied to Cindy Bickham email re: Cinder Tipple Rd., we will 
replace stop sign.  Met with a Deputy re: Shaffer’s (picking corn at Bradley Wells’) using our new 
garage parking lot for loading corn.  They have been warned not to use this parking lot any more.  
Reported that Richard & Sue Priest have requested a variance in road frontage for a lot split.  Lang 
will contact BZA members to set up hearing. 
 

Zoning- Inspector Duda will call the Board of Health for tires at Brownsville and Blue Jay Rds.  He 
took call from Tom Laymon re: accessory building.  Fiscal Officer reported the semi trailer on the 
corner of Ballou and Fairview has been removed. 

Roads- Rick reported a tree down at the cemetery, when he removes it he will also take down a 
cherry tree. The fence is damaged by the tree.  He reported that insulation above the shop and office 
at the garage was installed.  He has ordered and received a total of 100 tons of salt and may place 
one more order.  We will also order 2 skids of crack sealer.   

Safety- None 

Public Comment- Deputy May gave a report of Jan. calls. 

Fiscal Officer-Long – Reported that a Waste Away trash truck was picking up on Pleasant Chapel 
Rd.  She will send letter of notification that the township is a single hauler. 
 
Payments in the amount  of $14,283.09 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Clark, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Lang. 
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